
 

 

8th July 2019 

 

To Dear Jennifer 

 

As discussed the Ewin ELC building lease for 1 Chestnut Avenue expired on the 30th of June 2019. 

The Ewin ELC wish to request a new lease for a term of 2 years, with the option to extend for a 
further term; length to be determined at the time. 

The Ewin ELC was granted a building approval in September 2018 to expand the building, and is still 
working through funding options to finance the project. 

Please contact me if you need any further information. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Janelle Atwell 

Janelle Atwell 

General Manager 

 

     EWIN EARLY LEARNING CENTRE INC 

     PO Box 379, Kununurra WA 6743 
 

                  Phone: 08 9168 1419   
                                                               
ABN: 23 103 213 929 

                         E-mail: gmanager@ewinelc.org.au
  


